
We’ve been developing plans to improve the A417 Missing Link since 
2015, and every step of the way we’ve sought your input and feedback 
on our proposals. 

Our consultation is taking 
place between 13 October and 
12 November 2020. 

Please respond by 11.59pm on 
Thursday 12 November 2020.

In autumn 2019 we held a public 
consultation, which asked for your views on 
our detailed proposals. We heard from local 
communities, the wider public, businesses 
and interested groups, with more than 2,100 
people attending our public information 
events to talk to the project team about the 
project, and over 900 people giving us formal 
feedback on the consultation. 

As a result of your feedback, we’ve made 
some improvements to the scheme, which 
will further benefit local connectivity and 
accessibility and reduce the scheme’s 
impact on communities, the environment, and 
the local landscape. 

As part of the planning process, we’re 
required to consult on changes to our project 
design before submitting our Development 
Consent Order application to the Planning 
Inspectorate.
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